REFERENCE:

United Nations @ Nations Unies

HEADQUARTERS + SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017

TEL.: 1 (212) 963.1234 « FAX: 1 (212) 963 4870

20 July 2005

Dear Mr. Schramm,

On behalf of Mr. Shashi Tharoor, Under-Secretary-General for
Communications and Public Information, who is currently away from
Headquarters on official business, I note with interest your proposal to
celebrate the United Nations 60® Anniversary with a music video-clip to
be arranged, recorded and developed by young people around the
world.

Based on the information you provided, we believe the project
meets the criteria of a UN60 event. Use of the UN60 logo is acceptable,
therefore, provided the conditions stipulated in the attached guidelines
are adhered to.

Promotional assistance for the video can be considered once the
final version has been reviewed by the Department, and if the end
product is found to fit the United Nations profile.

Please direct your future communcations to Ms. Dana Loytved,
Chief of the Public Relations Section (e-mail: loytved@un.org), who will
act as facilitator. She has already placed an order with the Video
Library for the film clips you have requested, and will notify you once
the material has been received. She will also serve as liaison with other
staff members of the Department as required.

Thank you for this creative initiative in support of the United
Nations.

Yours sincerely,

TS

Ahmad Fawzi
Officer-in-Charge
Department of Public Information

Mr. Ridiger Schramm

Executive Producer

The United World Philharmonic Youth Orchestra
Germany




